
Transit Curtains 

Solution to CDC guidelines! 

CDC guidelines recommend that stu-

dents be separated on school buses 

in order to reduce the chance of 

spreading disease. Transit Curtains 

allow you to maximize the number of 

students your buses can carry by 

placing a barrier behind every seat in 

the bus. Keep your kids safe and max-

imize capacity with Transit Curtains.  

Contact your local dealer or visit 

www.transitcurtain.com 

By Bus Safety Solutions 

1 child per seat.  24 on a 72 
seater.  (NO SKIPPING) 
 
Meets CDC guidelines for      
barriers and distancing. 
 
Reduces spread of germs on 
school bus.  Easy to clean. 
 
Meets NHTSA and FMVSS    
Safety Standards. 
 
Attaches in minutes to any 
model school bus. 
 
16 mil fire retardant PVC       
curtains are super durable. 


